





Club #85, founded Oct 2, 1913

June 21 and 28, 2011

Attendance June 21: Herman Alves; John Bishop; Bertrand de Cardaillac; Grant Effer; Mikkel Elsborg; Carlo Pugliese; Steve Sadler; George Shalhoub; Nemo Turner; Bob Velan; Drew Webster; Henry Zalzal; Mike Zivic. Honorary member: Dr Manon Lafleur. Speaker: David Franklin; Guest of speaker: Malcolm Olafson.

Attendance June 28: Herman Alves; John Bishop; Bertrand de Cardaillac; George Shalhoub; Udo Stundner; Nemo Turner; Bob Velan; Drew Webster; Mike Zivic. Visitors: M. Sherber, RC Avon-Canton, CT and Angelica.; Tom Nicolle, guest of Udo Stundner; Peter Hogan, Marc Allard, guests of Nemo Turner. Speaker: Dr Giuseppe Maiolo.

Meeting June 21:

Carlo Pugliese reminded members of the dinner at Le Bitoque on July 11 to honour Nemo's 24 months as club president. He said 81 golfers were registered for the tournament and that the mail strike made it impossible to know if our numbers would be greater than that.

VP Bertrand spoke of the pre-board meeting held last evening to discuss plans for his year as President. The Board is scheduled to meet on June 22nd.

President Nemo introduced guest speaker David Franklin, honorary consul of Iceland and attorney. David is a founding member of RC Vieux Montréal. He presented a selection of outstanding slides on Iceland and provided interesting, background commentary. He was thanked by Mikkel Elsborg.

Meeting June 28:

President Nemo opened the meeting by voicing appreciation for the work of Carlo Pugliese in organizing another outstanding, fund-raising golf tournament. He then invited former member Marc Allard to introduce today's guest speaker. He is **Dr. Giuseppe Maiolo**, a Lieutenant of the Order of the Holy Sepulchre, on the topic of "Euthanasia in Quebec". Dr. Maiolo spoke at length about euthanasia, starting with a definition of the word. He responded to a number of questions and was thanked by Udo Stundner who commented on the wisdom of leaving certain human issues undefined in law. Details of Dr. Maiolo's line of thought can be found at www.vivredignite.org/en/welcome.html

More on the Golf Tournament, June 27:



Udo Stundner and Nosa Mohammed enjoy a leisurely breakfast on the clubhouse balcony together with three Rotaract volunteers.



After 9 holes, golfers stop for refreshment and relaxation.



The golf carts are ready to go in weather that could not have been

better.





President Nemo presents certificates of appreciation to Katie Sheahan and to Master of Ceremonies, Mark Shalhoub.





Next meeting: July 5th at 7.30 am

The Saint James Club: www.stjamesclub.ca
District 7040 website: www.rotary7040.com
Rotary Record back issues: www.rotarymontreal.org